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Public Works is making progress the Colima enhancement project.  The project is 

expect to be constructed in Late 2017.   The limit of the project is Colima from City 

of Whittier Boundary to Fullerton Road in Rowland Heights.   

The draft EIR for Gale and Hacienda Blvd intersection widening project is 

scheduled for public review in late  2015.   

(We will seek grant funds for construction after the project is designed.)  

  


